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“GROW, BLOSSOM, FLOURISH” 
 
 
Harvest Festival 
We will be preparing an online Harvest Festival again this year for you all to enjoy. When 
our Harvest short films are finished we will share them on Tapestry for you all to watch. 
This year we are supporting a charity called ‘Sanctuary’, please find a letter from Mrs Down 
about supporting the good work they do. 
 

Open Morning 

Please find attached a flyer for our Open Morning which will take place on 14th October 
from 9.30. Please feel free to share this information with any families you may know who 
will be looking for a place in Reception, for their child, next year. 

 

Family Service on Sunday 26th September, 9:30am at St John’s church 

There is a Family Service at St John’s Church on 26th September, everybody is welcome to 
attend. 

 

It’s Good to Grow from Morrisons 

Please find attached a flyer from Morrisons about their It’s Good to Grow campaign. If you 
shop at Morrisons we would be very grateful if you could collect tokens on our behalf so 
we are able to buy some more gardening equipment. 

 

Kirkby Overblow Village Coffee Morning 

Please find attached some information about a Coffee Morning at All Saints Church on 
Wednesday 6th October, 9am to 11.30am.  
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From Mrs Honey – Base Leader at All Saints, Kirkby Overblow 

On the 7th August, our wonderful fellowship colleague Sophia Gardiner gave birth to the 
beautiful Ernie at only 26 weeks, weighing just 2 pounds and suffering from numerous 
medical conditions. Since then, Ernie has been cared for at ward L43, the neonatal unit at 
LGI. Both Sophia and her husband Edwin have nothing but praise and thanks for this 
amazing place, which is continuing to give Ernie the care and support he needs. To support 
this fantastic facility, which is always in need of funds, our All Saints staff have decided to 
do a walk in celebration of Ernie. We will be taking on a ‘Marathon walk’ - 26 miles: one 
mile for each of the 26 weeks before he was born. The walk will take place on the 16th 
October, starting and ending in York. The final 5 miles will take place in York, where other 
members of staff will join us for the final leg. Please support us in raising money for such 
an amazing place - whatever amount you are able to give will be greatly appreciated. 
Everyone at All Saints and North Rigton Fellowship are willing little Ernie on - every step of 
the way. 

Follow the link to our Just Giving Page 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/erniesward 

 

Please also find attached some information about a Sleep Charity and Futsall. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

With every blessing, 

Mrs Andrews 
 


